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VISION – A community that values all members and
promotes independence through growth and opportunity.
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Skyline Center will be CLOSED 
Thursday, November 28th and

Friday, November 29th
 in observance of Thanksgiving!

November
Birthdays!Laura Jaminet

Nicole Powell
Marcia Terrock
Brandi Griffin

Caprice Dickey
Connie Doescher

Kevin Blakely
Michael Holt
Ryan Frazee

11/3 Daylight Savings Ends

11/5 Election Day

11/11 Veteran’s Day

11/28 Thanksgiving

11/29 Day After
Thanksgiving

November Birthday Party
Monday, November 11th 

at 4pm

Surprise on
November 22nd!
Keep reading to

learn more!





Manufacturing Month was in October to
recognize and promote the success of

U.S. manufacturers. Since it’s the perfect
time to thank all our manufacturing

employees for their amazing work over
the past year, we made and served lunch
for all staff. Recognition and appreciation

help build the thriving culture Skyline
works hard to create.

Our Safety Walkthrough with Matt O /
Assured Partners went great! He noted a
few things such as new batteries needed
for a few exits, and a review of our plug in
cords to assure proper ratings apply. He
complemented us for all the things we

have in place and the cleanliness of the
facility.

Bay Cities: Received notification this
month that September’s completion went

well. Since the audit was outstanding,
they will reach out for more projects in

the future.

We are gearing up to start assembling
portable ice-skating rinks for YardRink.

YardRink has linked up with Wayne
Gretzky, “The Great One,” as a YardRink

Ambassador and Skyline is proud to have
Clinton mentioned in the press release.

They are also an “Official licensed
product of the NHL”.



November Employee Anniversaries

Tina Smith- 9 Years
Tonia Edens- 5 years

Nicole Powell- 6 years
Caitlin Layne- 8 years
Adam Murray- 4 years

Karen Winter- 30 Years

HUGE THANK YOU to our
Mardi Gras Parade Committee

for all of your tremendous
work on our float entry!

We would also like to
recognize Dave and Candy

Bowman for pulling the float,
as well as Connie Medenblik
for driving the Transit Van!

Marcia, Kathy, Deana, Kendra,
Jada and Brandi, you should

all be extremely proud of your
hard work and dedication
because we certainly are!

Thank you to all of our staff
members and board

members who helped out
with the Hallway Halloween

for our Day Hab
Individuals! 

A great time was had by all!



Message from the
Board of Directors

For More Info visit
the website at

https://www.skyline
center.org/
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Dear Skyline Center Team, 
 

As the Board of Directors reflects on this year's achievements, we are filled with
deep gratitude for your exceptional dedication and hard work. Your

commitment to excellence has strengthened not only our organization but also
our community. 

 
 In recognition of your outstanding contributions, we are pleased to announce
that a bonus payment will be deposited into your accounts on November 22,

2024. This bonus reflects our appreciation for the tremendous value you bring
to Skyline Center, Inc. 

 
 Thank you for being an integral part of our success and for the positive impact

you continue to make every day. 
 

 With sincere gratitude, 
 The Board of Directors Skyline Center, Inc.


